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DIGITAL SUMMIT OF THE WESTERN BALKANS 

18-19 APRIL 2018, SKOPJE 
 

Dear Members of the Business Community, 

 
It is my great pleasure to cordially invite interested companies to register 

for exhibitors at the EXPO within the Digital Summit of the Western 

Balkans, to be held on 18-19 April 2018 in Skopje. 

 
The EXPO will last from the 18 to 19 of April 2018 and will be open to the 
public. The EXPO represents a unique opportunity for companies in the digital 

industry to showcase their innovative products and services, but also to meet 
and network with potential partners from government and business sectors. 

Within the EXPO, each exhibitor will have the chance to present its company 
on a designated "Tech Talks" Stage. In addition, dedicated space and time for 

828 meetings for networking and matchmaking with companies from the 
region and Europe will be provided for the entire duration of the EXPO. 

 
The Digital Summit of the Western Balkans is designed as the prelude to an 
intensive regional dialogue on the theme of digitalization, not only 

between Governments but also between Governments and the business 

community. It will bring together Heads of State of the Western Balkan 6, 
Ministers from relevant Ministries in charge of digital agenda and other relevant 

government representatives from the Western Balkan 6, the European 

Commission, European Union Member States participating in the Berlin 
Process, Republic of Bulgaria, the United Kingdom of Great Britain and 

Northern Ireland as well as representatives from IT industries and businesses, 
Academia, youth, civil society, etc. 

 
Looking forward to receiving your registration forms and to welcoming you in 

Skopje in April. 

 
 

 
Yours  Sincerely, 

 

 

Minister for Information Society and Administration. 


